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Port Huon Pool refurbishment update 

 

Huon Valley Council wishes to update community members about a delay in the start 

date of the Port Huon Pool refurbishment.  

 

The commencement of works will begin on Monday 23 October 2023.  

 

“The delay means that the community will only be without a pool facility for one week, 

as the Huonville Pool will be opening for the season on 28 October 2023,” advised 

Huon Valley Mayor Sally Doyle. 

 

A supply issue with the pool tiles has caused the delay.  

 

“This will not impact the contract value, and the project is expected to be complete in 

readiness for the start of the new year.” 

 
 

For more information: Mayor Sally Doyle (03) 6264 0300 


